
 

  

 

 

22 January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re:  Year 5 Residential Trip – Woodrow High House Amersham Wednesday 1st – Friday 3rd October 

2025 

Further to the details that we sent out in September and the initial interest form, we now need to 

finalise numbers for this trip.  

We will be going to Woodrow High House, Amersham for a Year 5 residential trip at the beginning of the 

year. Woodrow High House provides a wide range of activities to develop life skills, build self-confidence 

and to encourage team work. This outdoor learning centre has an exciting array of 

adventurous activities to choose from, as well as some mind-bending challenges to tackle.  

All children will participate in a range of activities during their stay such as swimming, orienteering, 

archery, bushcraft activities, team building, Jacobs’s ladder experience and challenge course activities.  

This is a perfect introduction to residential trips for our Year 5’s as it is close and only two nights. 

I have attached to this letter further information sent by Woodrow House giving you more information 

about the site, the activities the menu and what kit the children need to take with them.  

E-Brochure   

Kit list, sample menu, and learning objectives 

Activity list  

Virtual Tour  

The package will include:  

1) Full board and accommodation for 3 days and 2 nights 

2) A fun packed activity program both daytime and sunset. 

3) High quality experienced instructors 

4) Fully comprehensive Travel Insurance. 

5) An exciting learning and educational experience. 

The provisional cost of the trip will be approximately £252 which can be paid in instalments between 

now and September. This includes transport, food, accommodation and all activities.  

We appreciate for many families after the last few years this will be expensive however after extensive 

research this is the most cost effective activity provider we could find for the package available. There 

will be support available towards the cost of the trip for Pupil Premium children and payment 

installments can be arranged. The deposit would be approximately £75.60 per person due in January 

2025 

https://www.canva.com/design/DADpNkRuyck/JFT0YKBfR_i2wLSCzpfHTw/view?utm_content=DADpNkRuyck&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://woodrowhighhouse.org/schools/useful-downloads/
https://woodrowhighhouse.org/schools/activities/
https://woodrowhighhouse.org/about-us/woodrow-tour/


 
 

 

 

If you are still interested in allowing your child to attend the Year 5 Residential please complete the 

form below. Unfortunately, if we do not get enough interest the trip will be unable to go ahead. A 

meeting will be held on Thursday 30 January at 3pm in the KS2 hall to share more information.  

If you have any questions, please come and see me.  

 

Mr Chamberlain/Mr Maudsley 

Year 4 Leader/year 5 leader 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete the on-line form by 27 January 2025  

 

I would like to express interest for my child attending the Year 5 Residential Trip to Woodrow High 

House Amersham and will attend the meeting at 3pm on Thursday 30 January for more information:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7

w4HtUQTNRNzlMQlNRODJOM1U5STBGV1hQSk9OSy4u 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUQTNRNzlMQlNRODJOM1U5STBGV1hQSk9OSy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUQTNRNzlMQlNRODJOM1U5STBGV1hQSk9OSy4u

